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15 July 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: End of Summer Term Arrangements  

 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the last week of the summer term: 

 

 Monday 19th July will be a normal school day.  

 Tuesday 20th July will be a Remote Learning Day with no students in school.  

 Wednesday 21st July is the last day of term. School will end at 12:30pm. 

 

Thank you for all your support throughout this extremely challenging school year. I hope you and 

your children have a well-deserved break during the summer holidays. I very much look forward 

to a fresh start in September without facemasks, social distancing restrictions, and a return to 

normal school life.  

 

Please note that the Government plans for all students to undertake two lateral flow tests at the 

start of the autumn term. We will provide more information about this ahead of the start of term. 

In the meantime, please ensure your child is ready to attend school for a lateral flow test 

appointment from Tuesday 31st August onwards.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Gerard McKenna 

Headteacher 
 


